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July 29, 2024 
 
Multi-Municipal Energy Working Group 
 
Attn:  Chair Tom Allwood 
 
RE: Arran-Elderslie Supplied Secretary 
 
Please be advised that on July 22, 2024, the Council of the Municipality of Arran-
Elderslie directed staff to prepare correspondence to the Multi-Municipal Energy 
Working Group regarding the secretarial duties as contributed by Arran-Elderslie. 
 
Council has directed that Julie Hamilton’s secretarial duties be paid directly to her 
from the Working Group commencing January 1, 2025. 
 
Please present this to the Working Group for consideration. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Regards, 
MUNICIPALITY OF ARRAN-ELDERSLIE 
Per: 
 

 
 
 
Christine Fraser-McDonald 
Clerk 
cfraser@arran-elderslie.ca 
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